
Welcome back Falcons!! 

My name is Mr. Osborn and I am your proud Principal. It 

is great to be home. Yes, I too, am a JFK Falcon. This year 

will be a very busy year as we will start off with raising 

student achievement throughout our school. We can and 

will become the “A” we once were. I am so excited to 

implement many fun programs and activities that will bring 

excitement to learning and bring back that school pride that 

I feel when I walk through these hallways. 

Please also understand that the Code of Student Conduct 

will be strictly followed this school year. Disruptive 

behavior and poor conduct will not be tolerated and for 

those that choose to misbehave, they will be disciplined 

quickly and effectively. 

The school year is challenging and I know that when we 

focus on student learning, parental commitment and 

support and our community partnerships, there is 

absolutely nothing that can get in our way. So I welcome 

you to “Soar” with me on a path of learning and success. 

Together we can and will make a difference.  

Go Falcons!! 

 

 


